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5th March 2024 

  
 Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Re: Wednesday 27th March 2024 - Pupil Progress Meeting - in person  
  
The day will run from 9am to 5:00pm for Nursery to Year 6 - your child’s teachers will be 
available for a 10-minute consultation between those times.   
  
Since this is the opportunity for dialogue between you, your child, and their teacher, we 
strongly recommended to have your child with you during the appointment, so that they can 
be part of the discussion.  If you have something confidential to discuss your child can wait 
in our supervised provision.  
  
Appointments can be made from Monday 11th March 2024 at 11:55pm and will close on 
Tuesday 26th March 2024 at 12 noon. Should you wish to make any changes after this 
date please contact the school office.  
  
Please visit https://beamcounty.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short 
guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter; if you would prefer there is a 
video link at https://vimeo.com/473882995.)   
  
Login with the following information:  

• Parent’s First Name 

• Parent’s Last Name 

• Parent’s Email Address 

• Student’s First Name:   

• Student’s Surname:   

• Student’s Date of birth:   
 
If you have any problems, please email KGregory@beam.bardaglea.org.uk , using the 
subject line:  Pupil Progress Meeting.    
 
 We look forward to seeing you.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
    
T Whittington  
Headteacher  
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